
 

       

 CHINO HIGH SCHOOL   

  DAILY BULLETIN 

Monday, August 22, 2016 
 

REGULAR BELL SCHEDULE 

                           PER 0  6:28 -  7:24     PER. 4  10:39 - 11:40 
                           PER.1  7:30 -  8:27      LUNCH 11:40 - 12:10 
                           PER.2  8:33 - 9:30       PER.5   12:16 - 1:13 

      PER.3  9:36 - 10:33      PER.6   1:19 -2:16 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow 
 “It is hard to fail, but it is worse never to have tried to succeed.”  

― Theodore Roosevelt 

DAILY FACT 

It takes more calories to eat a piece of celery than the 

celery has in it. 
 

 

   

SENIORS 

Senior Sweaters are on sale in the Activities Office for $40! Purchase your’s today before we run 
out! We will also be selling Senior Sweaters in the quad during lunch. 
 
Congresswoman Norma J. Torres is sponsoring a US Academy Information Service Night on 
Tuesday, August 30th 5:30PM.  Representatives from each military academy will be there to 
answers questions and provide information.  Stop by the Career Center for more information. 
 

Any student that has a Parking Permit Id with the number 33 please go to administration office with 

your parking permit. 
 
 
 

 

STUDENT SECTION 

 
You may purchase your class shirts in the Activities office. Shirts are $7 with ASB and $10 without. 
Sizes are limited. Buy yours before the Homecoming Rally! 

Homecoming Dance is Saturday, September 17th! Guest passes will be available today,. If you are 
bringing an outside guest please pick up a Guest Pass in the Activities office as this is a process that 
takes several days. 

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/44567.Theodore_Roosevelt


 

ASB Cards may be purchased in the Activities office for $45. Remember Homecoming dance and 
Milkcan Game are coming up! Not to mention all football games. Buy yours today to get your 
discount! Athletes please remember you must have an ASB card in order to get a letter and/or 
emblem on your banquet night! 

Attention all cowboys, ASB is looking for two MC’s for this year’s Fall Rally. Come try out on 
Thursday, August 25th during lunch in Rm. 19. 

Mr. Osborn needs one more good T.A.. Former students apply in Rm 71. 

Mr. Tapia is looking for a great  "T.A.". Please see him in room 31 if you are interested. 
 
ROP classes are still available. We have over 70 classes to choose from representing the 15 industry 
sectors.  3D Media Design, Auto, Dental, Medical, Plumbing, & Warehouse are just a few.  Stop by 
the Career Center for more information. 
 
Work Permits! Do you have a job? Are you 17 or younger? If the answer to both questions is yes, 
then by law you MUST have a Work Permit.  Stop by the Career Center for a Work Permit 
application. 

 

Need to have your vision checked?  Need a pair of glasses?  The Ontario-Upland Lions Club is 
hosting a free vision screening on Saturday, September 10th from 8AM-2PM.  Stop by the Career 
Center for an information flyer. 
 
Student don’t forget breakfast is the most important meal of the day. Join us every morning in the 
cafeteria for a delicious breakfast! 
 

. 

 
 

CLUB SECTION 
 

 

If you are a New Club or a returning Club please stop by Activities to pick you your Club 
Application. Also, you need to fill out a Club Rush form if you would like to participate in Club 
Rush the week of August 29th. Check your email for this form. 
 
 
All NHS Students there will be a mandatory meeting after school on Friday, August 26 in the MPR 
at 2:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Sports Section 

 
There will be a boys basketball meeting today at 4:00pm at the lunch tables under the covered 
patio. 

 
   

 


